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Report on the MSCPCR official website launch: 24 June 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      National Informatics Centre 

Meghalaya 

June 2025 

The Meghalaya State Commission for Protection of Child Rights(MSCPCR), Government of Meghalaya, Shillong 

- launched its revamped Official Website https://megscpcr.gov.in on 24 June 2025, 2pm, at the NIC Meghalaya 

Conference Hall. Shri. Paul Lyngdoh Hon’ble Minister, I/c Social Welfare Department – graced the occasion as 

the Chief Guest and launched the website officially, in the presence of the MSCPCR Chairperson Smt. Agatha K. 

Sangma, dignitaries from NIC Meghalaya, MSCPCR and Women’s Commission officials and dignitaries, 

Government of Meghalaya. 

 

The website was designed, developed and is being maintained by the National Informatics Center, Meghalaya 

Shillong – under the leadership of the NIC State Informatics Officer Shri. Santhosh V.T and NIC Coordinator 

Smt. Kenyir Olga J Nongrum Ngomdir. 
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Smt. Agatha K. Sangma, Chairperson, MSCPR gave a brief introduction of the intentions of the  

Commission to have a website and welcomed the participants to the function. Shri. Benos Lyngskor, 

Additional State Informatics Officer Meghalaya addressed the participants and offered all support on 

behalf of NIC to make the website a dynamic one with interactive participation of citizen and officials 

through the Portal He has also mentioned that necessary modules will be introduced in due course with 

Artificial Intelligence technologies. Smt. Kenyir Olga J Nongrum Ngomdir, Project Co-Ordinator 

described the technicalities of the website designing, hosting and maintenance plan. 

 

Furthermore, the NIC Meghalaya Team MSCPCR Project was felicitated by the Chief Guest Shri. Paul 

Lyngdoh which included the: - 

1. Letter of Appreciation from the Chairperson, MSCPCR 

2. Certificates of Appreciation from the Chairperson, MSCPCR 

 

The Chief Guest Shri. Paul Lyngdoh, Hon’ble Minister in-charge of Social Welfare Department 

emphasised on the need to have a comprehensive website for the department which shall benefit not only 

the citizen but also the officials to have streamlined structured and transparent system for the Child 

Protection activities. He has also urged to strengthen the website and make it available in Khasi and Garo 

languages as well. He pointed out the importance such a website for supporting the purposes of the 

Women and Child rights. 

 

 

The Official website the Meghalaya State Commission for Protection of Child Rights (MSCPCR), 

https://megscpcr.gov.in was launched by the Chief Guest Shri. Paul Lyngdoh Hon’ble Minister, I/c 

Social Welfare Department.  

 

 

The program ended with a Vote of Thanks from the MSCPCR Member Secretary, Shri Chongseng 

D. Arengh 
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Photographs of the MSCPCR official website https://megscpcr.gov.in launch: 24 June 2025 
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